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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 3:09 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Pluris

Good Afternoon, 
 
Please place the attached email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20170166-WS.  Thank you. 
 
From: Roberta [mailto:pplayer@cfl.rr.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 2:53 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Pluris 
 
Dear Commissioner Brown, 
 
My name is Roberta Player and I live in Wedgefield. Right now we have Pluris as our water company and they put in for 
an increase which not be fair to the customer of Wedgefield.  
Our water in Wedgefield bleaches my families cloths & my dog has skin issues. The water bills out here are already so 
high that having increasing is going to upset a lot of people in the community. We have been fighting to trying to get 
Pluris out of our community. 
This increase can not happen. Please don’t let it happen 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Sincerely; 
 
Roberta Player  
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 




